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"Every 15 Minutes" Anti-Drunk Driving Program 

 
On April 10 and 11, 2024, South San Francisco High School in collaboration with the California Office of 
Transportation Safety, the California Highway Patrol, the South San Francisco Fire Department and the 
South San Francisco Police Department hosted "Every 15 Minutes" for students at South San Francisco 
High School. "Every 15 Minutes" is a two-day program designed to challenge and educate high school 
juniors and seniors about drinking and driving.  
 
The first day consisted of a simulated traffic collision that involved nine students from the South San 
Francisco High School student body. Representatives from the South San Francisco Police and Fire 
Departments participated in the simulated response. The Fire Department simulated the transport of 
one of the passengers and the Police Department conducted a mock traffic collision/drunk driving 
investigation. One of the students portrayed as a pedestrian who had been killed as a result of the 
collision and one student portrayed as a driver being arrested for driving under the influence of alcohol.  
 
The second day consisted of an assembly for the junior and senior classes. At the assembly, a guest 
speaker from MADD (Mother's Against Drunk Driving) shared her story of how her husband was killed 
by a drunk driver. The 2024 South San Francisco High School "Every 15 Minutes" film was shown to 
the assembly attendees, as well. The program was a resounding success at South San Francisco High 
School and was well received by the student body and all who attended.                            

 
 

Author: DelaCruz  Sergeant: Murphy Lieutenant: Murphy 
 

Sent to Media Release group by:       
  
Emergency:  Dial 9-1-1      Non-Emergency Phone:  650-877-8900      Email:  web-pd@ssf.net 

Anonymous Email Tips:  tips@ssf.net 
 
                                    Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, and Nextdoor at 
                   www.ssf.net/departments/police   

mailto:tips@ssf.net

